January 22, 1980

Jerry Dallal

WUSB Radio

State University of New York
Stony Boppk, Long Island 11794

Dear Mr. Dallal;
We have received your request for copies of our concert tapes. We are
sorry that we cennot make these available to non-members and it is not
possible to broadcast them without first receiving permission from the
artists involved.

Even though we are not able to help you, we do appreciate your interest.

Sincerely,

S%,»J\cﬁ\‘Elask«i>“§§gL“AS>

Susan Schwelling, Secretary





